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Background 

The purpose of this project is to establish requirements for recording and reporting sequence of 
events (SOE) data, fault recording (FR) data, and dynamic disturbance recording (DDR) data to 
facilitate analysis of Disturbances. 

We are seeking two individuals who have experience and expertise with disturbance monitoring or 
power system operations.  If possible, we would like to add a member from the RFC Region and 
Canada.    

We are also seeking a lawyer to participate on the team.   

Experience with developing standards inside or outside (e.g., IEEE, NAESB, ANSI, etc.) of the NERC 
process is beneficial, but is not required, and should be highlighted in the information submitted if 
applicable. 

 
Instructions for Submitting a Nomination 

If you are interested in serving on the Standard Drafting Team, please complete this nomination 
form by April 25, 2013. The nomination form should be submitted describing the individual’s 
experience or qualifications related to the project.   
 
An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is also posted on the Standard Drafting Team 
Vacancies page. 
 

  

https://www.nerc.net/nercsurvey/Survey.aspx?s=ebbd06c5097f4383aa7ee2bd560469c4
http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/drafting_team_vacancies.html
http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/drafting_team_vacancies.html
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Standards Process 

The Reliability Standards Development Plan explains NERC’s work plan for standards development in 
2013 and beyond, and the Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the 
standards development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on 
stakeholder participation.  We extend our gratitude to all those who participate. 

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller, 
Standards Development Administrator, at wendy.muller@nerc.net or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 

3353 Peachtree Rd.NE 

Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA  30326 

404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

 

http://www.nerc.com/files/2013-2015_RSDP_BOT_Approved_12-19-12.pdf
http://www.nerc.com/files/Appendix_3A_StandardsProcessesManual_20120131.pdf

